
BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 
Hope Board of Education 

August 9, 2021 
 
 

 The Hope Board of Education met in special session on Friday, August 9, 2021, with President 
Linda Haynes presiding. The following members were present:  Kathryn Dickinson, Viney Johnson 
(via Zoom), Margaret Moss, Jimmy Courtney, Alvis Hamilton, and David Powers.  
 
 After a lengthy discussion, the board voted to follow the law regarding a mask mandate. At 
the time of this meeting, the option was left up to each district. The board voted to adopt the 
resolution and at this time, require masks by all staff, students, and visitors on a motion by Jimmy 
Courtney with a second by Margaret Moss. Motion carried 7-0. 
 
 Meeting adjourned. 
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